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NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
QUESTION FOR WRITTEN REPLY
QUESTION NUMBER: 293	
DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 06 MARCH 2020
INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NUMBER:  07 - 2020
293.	Mrs D B Ngwenya (EFF) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
Whether her department is paying for the former Minister of Social Development, Ms Bathabile Dlamini, to attend the United Nations Commission on Women Status in New York on 9 March 2020; if so, (a) why, (b) what budgetary process was followed and (c) what amount is her department paying for the trip?				NW447E
National Assembly written Reply: 293 of 2020

REPLY:

(a)(b)(c) No, the Department of Social Development is not paying for the Former Minister of Social Development, Ms Bathabile Dlamini to attend the 64th session of the United Nations Commission on the Status of Women which was scheduled to take place from 09 March 2020 in New York, United States of America.
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